http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=69921

Local health care services return to Horton
(KNZA)--Local health care services have return to Horton more than a year after
the community's hospital and clinic were closed.

According to a news release, the newly remodeled Horton Clinic began taking
new patient appointments on June 1.

The sale of the Horton health care facilities was finalized in March, transferring
ownership from the facility trustees to the Atchison Hospital.

A major renovation of the clinic facility, which was built in 1982, took place. The
facility received a new roof, new siding, interior paint, plumbing and wiring
rework, and new furnishings.

An existing pharmacy operated by Kex RX remains in the same location on the
east side of the clinic building.

The release says a grand opening is planned for later this summer, at which time
community members will be invited to tour the facility and meet the providers.
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